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Welcome to the August edition of the safetxt newsletter. Hopefully 

you are enjoying the sunshine as much as we are.   

July has seen a great improvement in recruitment figures with a total 

of 40 participants.  

We also randomised our 100th participant this month! 

Well done to everyone so far, and a big congrats to Staffordshire 

who randomised their first participant.  

We are in the process of gathering some recruitment tips to share 

with everyone in the next newsletter.  

We are interested to hear your ideas and please share your photos 

too! Please email: safetxt@LSHTM.ac.uk 
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We now have 49 

sites interested, 

and site initiation 

visits this month 

included:  

Central London  

Community 

Sheffield  

Milton Keynes 

Beckenham 

Royal Free 

Plymouth 

Bristol 

Central & North 

West London   

110 

participants  

randomised 

This project was funded by the National Institute for Health Research Public Health Research 

(NIHR PHR) Programme (project number 14/182/07). 

Most of you will be aware of our new short randomisation link. It is 

handy to give to participants who wish to sign up 

themselves.  safetxt.org 

Recruitment update 
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